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Public comment:

Good afternoon.

I
 am the Economic Development Director for Malheur County. I fully 
support the day use parking permit fee for the state parks at the Owyhee
 reservoir. They are being used at a much higher rate than in the past 
and I firmly believe the economics of implementing a fee makes sense. 
Thank you for your time.


